
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal:Angela Reynolds 

 

9th December 2021 
 
Dear Parent/carer 
 
Re: Parent Survey 
 
Thank you for your recent attendance at the Year 13 Parent/Carer consultation evening.  If you were unable to 
attend and have any questions, please contact your child’s form tutor Mrs Brown at 
abrown@corbytechnicalschool.org.   
 
The feedback from our stakeholders is always important to  us and we would appreciate you taking the time to 
complete a short survey which you can access here. 
 
The closing date for this is Wednesday 15th December 2021.  If you have any questions regarding the survey, 
please contact enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Arnold 
Vice Principal 
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